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Greetings,           November 2012 

 
This month was fairly quiet. We had expected to receive a new child, but he hasn’t arrived yet. 
We’re still anticipating the arrival of three children the first half of December. As of the 28th of 
this month, all the children will be finished with school. However, I have to go back to the 
schools on 7 December to pick up all the report cards. At this point, we still don’t know if all the 
children passed this year.  With the children we have now, and the three that we’re positive are 
coming, we’ll have at least ten children in school next year, which starts on 7 January. 
 
If you need any additional tax deductions for 2012, Prince Ministry is an approved 501(3)c 
charity. Please think of us if your accountant says you could use more tax deductions. We’re 
going to need additional funding for all the school fees, school uniforms, school supplies, and 
diesel for the bus this coming school year. 
 
Thank you to all our friends using Goodsearch. We just received our annual check for $153.15. 
This is the largest check we have ever received from Goodsearch. 
 
One of our three year olds, Tumelo is scheduled to spend a week in the hospital starting on 3 
December. The doctor found a heart murmur and we are also concerned about his eating. He 

has lost 4 pounds in two months, and he’s not that big 
to begin with. It is very hard to get him to eat. 
 
Adam, Jennifer and their kids represented us at the 
recent International Conference On Missions. They had 
a great time. Some of our home church members 
stopped by and chatted with them.  
 
 
Penny has just arrived back from maternity leave. She 
has a lot of work ahead of her getting some of our 
children ready to start school in only 5 weeks. The 
children were all happy to have her back. 
 
We’re going to have an awesome Christmas this year. 
There are already parties planned for the kids, also 

some local lodges are going to assist with purchases for Christmas dinner. I’m getting excited 
about buying gifts for the children. All of us at The Fold wish all of you a very Merry Christmas. 
Thank you for your interest in what we’re doing, your prayers and your financial support. This is 
a joint effort. We couldn’t do it without you, and can’t tell you enough how much we appreciate 
all of you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
This was our latest family picture, taken while the Hayes family was with us. By the end of this 
year, we’ll be even bigger. Please cut it out and stick us on your refrigerator. 
 

 
 
 
Prayer requests:  Tumelo spending a week in hospital and his overall health. Short and long 
term volunteers.  Adam and Jennifer Hayes, their fundraising and quick return.  Fundraising for 
additional expenses.  
 
Praises: Adam and Jennifer Hayes, our future helpers.  Local interests in The Fold are 
increasing. 

 

God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 


